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Williams, Bob
8/9/2005 10:08:25 AM
Letters to Patients

Just checking in to see if the letters to the patients respecting re-testing of negative ER/PR test results are
being sent. Please advise. Meanwhile, thanks for your continued assistance/advice in this matter.

John G. Abbott
Deputy Minister of Health & Community Services
(709) 729-3125

cc: Hennessey, Moira
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